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Weekend Masses 
Saturday  4:30 p.m. 
Sunday  8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Schedule 
Mon., Tues., Wed., and Thurs.: Mass 
Fri.:  Communion  Service 
First Friday of the month: Mass 
All at 8:30 a.m.  
 

Rosary  Devotion 
   Monday through Friday: 8:00 AM 
 

Sacraments 
   Reconciliation - Saturday 3:30 p.m.  
 

Baptism 
1st and 3rd Sundays of the month at 2:00 
p.m.   Required Baptismal preparation on 
the 2nd Tues. at 7:30 p.m. Call Deacon Tom 
to register. 

 
Marriage 
Please contact the Pastor 6 months in 
advance. 
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Mon.-Fri.:9:00am-4:00pm 
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Rev. Anthony R. Taschetta  
Pastor 
 

Rev. John Barrett 
Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacon Tom Nolan   (630) 279-5700 
Baptismal Coordinator 
 

Deacon Alex Grozik (630) 530-0503 
Vocations 
 

Mary Ann Woods    (630) 832-8962 
Director, Religious Education 
 

Genet Pinkerton    (630) 833-9500 
Preschool Director 
 

Mimi Nolan    (630) 279-5700 
Pastoral Associate/RCIA/Bereavement 
 

Sr. Marlene Geimer, SLW    (630) 279-5700 
Julie Blaszak 
Office Managers 
 

Ed Nowak    (708) 246-0868 
musicdirector@maryqueen.org 
Music Director 
 

Marta Gamboa (630) 279-5700 
mqhbulletin@maryqueen.org 
Bulletin Editor 
Website     
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Note from the Pastor 
  
 I  really  like  the  month  of 
September.  The children are back in 
school,  the evenings are cooling off 
and it is a good time to reminisce and 
remember.  “Try to remember that time 
in  September.”   With  Jim  Japczyk 

announcing our first ever 5K run/walk today, I am 
remembering the September of my 60th year.  It was 
the first (and last) time I participated in the full Chicago 
Triathlon.  From the time I was in my 20’s I had always 
wanted to do one but the times and the circumstances 
were never right.  While I don’t have a bucket list (oh, I 
would like to take my family to Spain someday to show 
my son where his orgullo comes from), I did want to do 
this.  And so I did. 
 

 Just like our own 5K run/walk, my parish, St. Isidore 
used the occasion as a fundraiser.  We will be using 
the funds from our own event for our little sister school, 
Holy Family in Bensenville/Addison.  What was raised 
was to be used for scholarship money and because 
there were three of us from the parish  who were 
participating in it, Fr. Felipe Leggareta (now the pastor 
of St. John in Villa Park), Andrea Gallo, our youth 
minister, and myself, we called it the Trinity Triathlon.  
Of course, there were t-shirts with all of the sponsors 
and on the back of them was written, “I told my pastor 
to jump in the lake... and I paid for it.”  And so did the 
pastor. 
 

 To  generate  excitement  (and  sponsors)  for  the 
event, at our annual parish picnic Butch cut off what 
was  left  of  the  hair  on  my head.   Bald  may be 
beautiful but I looked like a bowling ball with eyes.  I 
began training almost a year before.  Bicycling would 
be no problem (or so I thought).  The only difficulty was 
trying to keep balance on the $2,000 bike that one of 
the elite athletes in my parish loaned me for the race.  
Skinny tires are really skinny and handle bars that 
went forward into the next county were not easy to 
negotiate.  Every morning at 5:00, I would circle the 
parking  lot  of  Stratford  Square  in  Bloomingdale 
enough times until my legs turned in to butter. 
 
 Running was my joy.  Oh, how I loved to run.  I’m 
not fast, but once you’ve run long enough to get into 
the zone, you enter into another world and a sweet 
world it is.  Swimming, I was sure, would be easy.  I’m a 
Pisces and I think I learned to swim before I learned to 

walk.  As a little boy my father took me out in a boat 
and threw me overboard to swim to shore.  Swimming 
to shore was the easy part.  (The hard part was getting 
out of the bag with the rocks in it.)  Also difficult was 
learning how to get in and out of a wet suit in order to 
endure the cold waters of Lake Michigan.  It truly is the 
longest (and coldest) mile. 

 

 Race day was a parish event.  Several hundred 
parishioners showed up to cheer us on and to celebrate 
an outdoor Mass on the museum campus while we were 
racing.  Before that, they all gathered to watch us 
plunge  into  the  chilly  waters  of  the  Lake  and 
encourage us as we began.  When it was my turn to 
jump in with our group of 150-200 triathletes of all 
ages we were instructed to enter the lake and tread 
water until it was time to start.  And so we did.  Did 
you ever see Asian carp bobbing up and down on top 
of each other jockeying for position?  That’s the picture.  
When  the  gun  went  off  the  first  thing I  felt  was 
somebody pulling my leg under the lake.  Then another 
20 year old was on top of me as he used my bald 
head to catapult himself ahead.  I swallowed some 
water and began to panic.  My heart began racing as 
I slowly made my way out of the mass of bodies.  
Unable to catch my breath I looked up and saw the 
good people of St.  Isidore cheering me on.  “Go, 
Father, Go!” they shouted and,”You look great down 
there.”  I shouted back but they couldn’t hear me, “I 
think I’m dying down here.”  I was trying to shout the 
last words of Professor Backwards before he drowned, 
“Pleh, pleh.”  They just smiled and waved.  This was not 
good.  I was not going to make it.  They were going to 
have to pull me out before I even began.  I was cold, 
wet, prematurely tired and had to go to the bathroom 
(water, water everywhere).  I finally made it around 
the first buoy about a quarter of a mile out.  Once I 
rounded the buoy I was able to get into a swimmer’s 
rhythm and the rest of the one mile swim was, believe it 
or not, pretty easy.  Once I got out of the water I got 
cocky.  I  made it  this  far,  what could possibly go 
wrong? 
 
 I was in absolutely no hurry to finish the race.  My 
goal was only to finish so in the transitions where you 
change from swimming to biking, I ate my protein bars, 
chatted with my fellow athletes, and took my time.  I 
mounted my bike and off I went to Lake Shore Drive.  It 
was truly exhilarating and not a little frightening.  You 
see, they only close down one lane of the Drive and in  

 
(continues on page 2) 
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Note from the Pastor (cont.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fr. Tony and Fr. Felipe 

 
the other lane are cars whizzing by.  To my surprise I 
began whizzing by those twenty-somethings who had 
pulled me down in the water.  With a smirk on my face 
and Gatorade dripping from my mouth I was making 
great time.  The 25 miles would be done before I knew 
it but not before I fell off my bike at the hairpin turn 
for the second lap.  The bruise wasn’t too bad I thought 
as I flew into the Mini Cooper and bounced off again 
to continue the ride.  It was the day after that I 
discovered it was much worse than I imagined.   
 

 With the bike portion behind me there was now 6.2 
miles of running to finish the race.  Cake walk.  Well, 
not quite.  By now it was getting warm and the sun was 
shining and the sweat was pouring but that didn’t slow 
me down from eating.  Everything I could get my hands 
on.  I swear I’m the only person in the history of the 
triathlon who ever gained weight while participating in 
it.  By the last mile I was getting a little giddy and not 
too clear in the head.  At different portions, I found 
parishioners cheering us on.  And move on we did.  By 
the last quarter mile I was shouting out to the crowd, 
“Thank you, thank you very much, I would like to thank 
my producers, members of the academy and all you 
little people who voted for me.”   I knew by now my 
body would make it, my head was somewhere else.  
Crossing the finish line I got some more Gatorade and 
a banana in my hand and gave up my ankle bracelet 
which showed that I was thirteenth in my 60-65 age 
group.  Not bad, I thought, but I shouldn’t have spent so 
much time eating in transition.  All in all, it was a good 
day. 
 

 On Saturday, October 20 we at Mary Queen are 
planning on  having a very good day as well.  It is the 
day  of  our  Mary  Queen  of  Heaven  5K  run/walk 
sponsored by the Mary Queen men’s group.  Do plan 

on joining us.  I’m afraid that my running days are over 
(my knees finally said, “No”) but walk (and talk) I will.  
Do plan on having the entire family to join us for a 
wonderful day. 
 

In Jesus, Our Archegos (pathfinder), 

Parish Calendar 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

SEPTEMBER 16 - SEPTEMBER 23 
 

 

Sunday, September 16, 2012  
Gospel of Mark Part II Sign Up 

8:30 AM  & 10:30 AM MQH Mass 

9:30 AM - 10:20 AM RCIA in Classroom 13 

11:30 AM - 1:00 PM Fellowship in Barrett Hall 

2:00 PM - 3:00 PM  Baptisms in Church 

 

Monday, September 17, 2012  
8:30 AM     MQH Mass 

7:00 PM - 8:00 PM  Commission Meeting in Barrett Hall 

7:00 PM - 10:00 PM CRHP (Men) in School Rm 13 

 

Tuesday, September 18, 2012 
8:30 AM    MQH Mass 

6:30 PM - 7:30 PM  Preschool Board Meeting in School Rm 7 

7:00 PM - 8:00 PM  Eucharistic Ministers Training in Church 

 

Wednesday, September 19, 2012 
8:30 AM     MQH Mass 

3:15 PM - 8:00 PM  RE First Class (Grades 1-7)  

 

Thursday, September 20, 2012 
8:30 AM     MQH Mass  

9:00 AM - 10:00 AM Yoga in Barrett Hall 

7:30 PM - 9:00 PM  Prayer Shawl Ministry in School Rm 4-5 

 

Friday, September 21, 2012 
DEADLINE BULLETIN ARTICLES SEPTEMBER 30, 2012 
8:30  AM    Communion Service 

 

Saturday, September 22, 2012 
3:30 PM     Confessions 

4:30 PM    MQH Mass  

 

Sunday, September 23, 2012  
8:30 AM  & 10:30 AM MQH Mass 

9:30 AM - 10:20 AM RCIA in Classroom 13 
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Parish News 

WANTED: EUCHARISTIC  

MINISTERS 

As Mary Queen of Heaven continues to grow, so 
does our need for increase volunteerism in the   
various parish ministries.  We would like to add 
more Eucharistic Ministers on our roster to accommo-
date our growth and we ask that you consider    
becoming one of them.  The following are          
requirements to be a Eucharistic Minister:  must have 
received the Sacrament of  Confirmation, must be 
Catholic and in good standing with the Church and, 
must be at least 17 years old.  If you are inter-
ested, training will be provided at the church on 
Tuesday, September 18, 2012 at 7:00 p.m.  For 
more information, please call Derrick StaRosa at 
(630) 291-9115. 

JOURNEY OF FAITH 

About 13 years ago our Small Christian Community 
(SCC) was founded along with several others here at 
Mary Queen at the suggestion of then Pope John Paul II 
as a way to prepare for the new millennium, the year 
2000. The SCC group meets on the 2nd and 4th     
Tuesdays of the month (except in the summer), to share 
faith, usually based on the Sunday readings.  We 
would like to extend an invitation to you to “come and 
see” by joining the group, Journey of Faith, for a ses-
sion or two.  We will be exploring the Sunday readings.  
The next meeting is September 25.  This is a great way 
to explore faith sharing with just a short commitment. If 
you have questions, or are interested in making a     
session commitment call Monica Babcock at (630) 279-
4844. 

RECLINER LIFT CHAIR 
 

A recliner lift chair has been donated to the parish.  If 
you know of anyone who needs one, please call the 
office. 

CHOIR BEGINS 
Choir rehearsals have begun on 
Thursdays at 7:30 p.m. For those 
who cannot make Thursdays, we 
have an alternate time after the 
Sunday 10:30 a.m. Mass.   The 
Choir will begin singing at the Sunday 10:30 am 
Mass beginning on September 16.   The choir offers 
you an opportunity to use your voice serving God.  
Even if you think your voice is mild, you can make a 
difference amidst the other choir voices.  All you need 
is to sing a pitch in tune. The rest can be learned at 
choir.  We can also use cantors for those who are so 
inclined.  Contact Ed Nowak (Music Director) after 
Mass on the weekend or at (708) 246-0868. 

LITTLE ROCK SCRIPTURE 

STUDY 

Gospel of Mark Part II 
 

Our Adult Ed and Spirituality Ministry will offer the   
second half of the study of the Gospel of Mark with 
the Little Rock Scripture Study.  If you did not partici-
pate in the first half we welcome you to come to share 
this time.  The cost of the books is $14.00.  If you did    
participate last spring, you already have all the books 
you need.  We will continue our study of Mark        
beginning the week of September 24, 2012 and finish 
up the week of November 12, 2012, just as the liturgi-
cal cycle of Mark comes to an end.   
 

The meetings will be one hour, except for the first one 
which will be 90 minutes, and includes viewing a video 
every other week.  We will again offer a daytime 
meeting on Tuesdays at 9:00 a.m. and 2 evening  
meetings on Tuesday and Wednesday starting at   
7:30 p.m.  If you have any questions or need assis-
tance purchasing the books please feel free to call the 
rectory or Lynn Suwanski (630) 530-2523 or Deacon 
Alex or Marie Grozik (630) 530-0503. 

 

JOINT PARISH COUNCIL  

AND COMMISSIONS MEETING  

SAVE THE DATE 

The Parish Council invites all commission heads and 
ministry leaders to a joint meeting on Monday,       
December 17 at 7:00 pm in Barrett Hall.  The Parish 
Council will be updating the ministries on the progress 
of the three initiatives that have been the focus of the 
work the Parish has untaken in the past year.  Please 
mark your calendars and plan to attend. 
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Religious Education News 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

NEWS  
 

Facts you should know: 
♦ Our first class session is September 19th for 

Grades 1-7 at the regular times. Please note 

our last session now begins at 6:45 p.m. and 

ends at 8:00 p.m. 

♦ The opening event for our Confirmation Prep 

for students and parents is September 26th in 
church at 6:45 p.m. 

♦ Home schooling is an option if the classes that 

you require are closed. However you must be 

registered in the program. 

♦ FYI : We have almost 500 children registered 

in our RE program. 

♦ Please exercise extreme caution in the parking 

lot on Wednesday afternoons. At the 3:15 

session in particular, with Emerson parents 

picking up children and others dropping off 

children at RE and children walking over to 

MQH from Emerson, it is very hectic. Treat 

each child as if he or she were your own. 

 
Thank You 
God is good. Almost 100 people have 

volunteered to help in our RE program in some 

capacity. Thank you to all. At this time we are in 

need of only 1 catechist to co-teach at the 6th 

grade level at 6:45 p.m.  

 
For more information on any of the above, 

please contact the REO,  
(630) 832-8962 or email at 

mqhmawoods@sbcglobal.net. 

MARY QUEEN OF HEAVEN 
PRESCHOOL AND  

KINDERGARTEN ENRICHMENT 
SCHOOL YEAR 

 

 

Registration is only available 
For the Kindergarten Enrichment Program (KEP). 

For information please contact: 
Genet Pinkerton, Director (630) 833-9500 
Website: www.maryqueenpreschool.org 
e-mail: mqhpreschool@maryqueen.org 

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES  

ANNUAL APPEAL  

FOLLOW-UP MAILING  

AND PLEDGE REMINDERS 
    

A fourth request for a contribution to the 2012 

Catholic Ministries Appeal is in the mail to all    

parishioners who have not made a contribution. The 

Appeal provides critical funding to diocesan      

ministries that serve individuals and parishes 

throughout the Diocese of Joliet. It also provides 

refunds of 50% of the cash received (not pledged) 

over the parish goal to each parish. If you receive 

this mailing, please respond generously. You will 

be helping both our diocese and our parish.  

    

Also, the seventh monthly reminders have been sent 

to those that made an in-pew pledge to the Ap-

peal.  Those that pledged by direct mail have al-

ready received payment coupons. Thank you for 

your gifts, and please make your payment as soon 

as possible.  

 

For your convenience, you can bring your pledge 

payments to Mass and place them in the basket. 

The parish will forward them to the diocese. 

Diocesan News 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY AT BIRTHRIGHT 

Is God calling you to offer support and real choices to 

women in untimely pregnancies?  Birthright of Joliet and 

Kankakee offer counseling services for women in their 

time of personal crisis.  For the past 39 years Birthright 

has continued their important work because of their 

dedicated volunteer staff. Would you prayerfully con-

sider joining their team?  For more information call  

Birthright of Joliet at (815) 725-341. 

Respect Life News 
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Diocesan News 

The Challenge of Forming Consciences 

for Faithful Citizenship 
 

How Does the Church Help Catholics to Address Political and Social Questions? 

 

A Well-Formed Conscience  

The Church equips its members to address political questions by helping them develop well-formed consciences. 

“Conscience is a judgment of reason whereby the human person recognizes the moral quality of a concrete act... 

[Every person] is obliged to follow faithfully what he [or she] knows to be just and right” (Catechism of the  

Catholic Church, no. 1778). We Catholics have a lifelong obligation to form our consciences in accord with human 

reason, enlightened by the teaching of Christ as it comes to us through the Church. 

 

The Virtue of Prudence 

The Church also encourages Catholics to develop the virtue of prudence, which enables us “to discern our true 

good in every circumstance and to choose the right means of achieving it” (Catechism of the Catholic Church, no. 

1806). Prudence shapes and informs our ability to deliberate over available alternatives, to determine what is 

most fitting to a specific context, and to act.  Prudence must be accompanied by courage which calls us to act. As 

Catholics seek to advance the common good, we must carefully discern which public policies are morally sound. A 

good end does not justify an immoral means. At times Catholics may choose different ways to respond to social 

problems, but we cannot differ on our obligation to protect human life and dignity and help build through moral 

means a more just and peaceful world. 

 

Doing Good and Avoiding Evil 

There are some things we must never do, as individuals or as a society, because they are always incompatible 

with love of God and neighbor. These intrinsically evil acts must always be rejected and never supported. A pre-

eminent example is the intentional taking of human life through abortion. It is always morally wrong to destroy 

innocent human beings. A legal system that allows the right to life to be violated on the grounds of choice is fun-

damentally flawed.   

 

Similarly, direct threats to the dignity of human life such as euthanasia, human cloning, and destructive research 

on human embryos are also intrinsically evil and must be opposed. Other assaults on human life and dignity, such 

as genocide, torture, racism, and the targeting of noncombatants in acts of terror or war, can never be justified. 

Disrespect for any human life diminishes respect for all human life. 

 

As Catholics we are not single-issue voters. A candidate’s position on a single issue is not sufficient to guarantee a 

voter’s support. Yet a candidate’s position on a single issue that involves an intrinsic evil, such as support for legal 

abortion or the promotion of racism, may legitimately lead a voter to disqualify a candidate from receiving sup-

port. 

 

Opposition to intrinsically evil acts also prompts us to recognize our positive duty to contribute to the common 

good and act in solidarity with those in need. Both opposing evil and doing good are essential. As Pope John 

Paul II said, “the fact that only the negative commandments oblige always and under all circumstances does not 

mean that in the moral life prohibitions are more important than the obligation to do good indicated by the posi-

tive commandment” (Encyclical Veritatis Splendor, no. 52).  The basic right to life implies and is linked to other hu-

man rights to the goods that every person needs to live and thrive - including food, shelter, health care, educa-

tion, and meaningful work. The use of the death penalty, hunger, lack of health care or housing, human traffick-

ing, the human and moral costs of war, and unjust immigration policies are some of the serious moral issues that 

challenge our consciences and require us to act.               

(continues on page 6) 
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Diocesan News 

WIDOWED MEN AND WOMEN 
    

As the holidays approach, we become more 
aware of missing the loved ones we have lost.  
Find, support, comfort and healing in an       
upcoming workshop/retreat for widowed men 
and women. 
 

Program Dates & Locations:     
    Sept 29 & 30 – Good Shepherd Hospital 
                                   Barrington 
    Oct  27 & 28 – St. Charles. Ctr, Romeoville 
                                   (near Lewis Univ.) 
 

Joyful Again! Widowed Ministry Program 
   Ph:             (708) 354-7211 

   E-mail :     joyfulagain@att.net 
Website:       www.joyfulagain.org 

 
Early registration is encouraged. 

THE CATHOLIC CHURCH  

TEACHINGS ON MARRIAGE  

BY BISHOP CONLON 
Marriage means so many things to many 

people. As Catholics, marriage holds a special meaning 
as a Sacrament.  To further understand and explore the 
meaning of Marriage, we invite you to come listen to 
Bishop Conlon as he talks on The Catholic Church's 
Teaching on Marriage.  The talk will take place on  
September 27th at 7:00 p.m. at Visitation Church in 
Elmhurst.  There are sign up sheets at the back of the 
church, or contact Don and Ellen Walker at (630) 279-
4021 or wdew@att.net.  Whether you have been 
married 5 months or 50 years,  marriage enrichment 
continues! 

RECOGNIZING A STROKE 
Sometimes symptoms of a stroke are difficult to iden-
tify.  Unfortunately, the lack of awareness spells disas-
ter.  The stroke victim may suffer severe brain damage 
when people nearby fail to recognize a stroke. 
 
Now doctors say a bystander can recognize a stroke 
by asking three simple questions: 

S - Ask the individual to SMILE 
T - Ask the person to TALK and SPEAK A SIMPLE  
 SENTENCE (Coherently) 
R - Ask him or her to RAISE BOTH ARMS 
 

If he or she has trouble with ANY ONE of these tasks, 
call emergency number immediately and describe the 
symptoms to the dispatcher. 
 
New sign of a Stroke -  Stick out your tongue.  If the 
tongue is “crooked”, if it goes to one side or the other, 
that is also and indication of a stroke. 

Faithful Citizenship (cont.) 
 
Making Moral Choices 
Difficult political decisions require the exercise of a 
well-formed conscience aided by prudence. This ex-
ercise of conscience begins with always opposing 
policies that violate human life or weaken its protec-
tion. “Those who formulate law therefore have an 
obligation in conscience to work toward correcting 
morally defective laws, lest they be guilty of cooper-
ating in evil and in sinning against the common 
good” (United States Conference of Catholic Bishops 
[USCCB], Catholics in Political Life). 
 

When morally flawed laws already exist, prudential 
judgment is needed to determine how to do what is 
possible to restore justice - even if partially or 
gradually - without ever abandoning a moral com-
mitment to full protection for all human life from con-
ception to natural death (see Pope John Paul II, En-
cyclical Evangelium Vitae, no. 73). 
 

Prudential judgment is also needed to determine the 
best way to promote the common good in areas such 
as housing, health care, and immigration. When 
Church leaders make judgments about how to apply 
Catholic teaching to specific policies, this may not 
carry the same binding authority as universal moral 
principles but cannot be dismissed as one political 
opinion among others. These moral applications 
should inform the consciences and guide the actions 
of Catholics. 



. 

Page 7                                                  Mary Queen of  Heaven▲September 16,  2012  

Parish News 

             
Mary Queen of Heaven 5K Run/Walk              
Saturday, October 20, 2012 at 8:00 am 

 
Join us for the Inaugural Mary Queen of Heaven 5K Run/Walk, hosted by the MQH Men’s Group, as we 
run and walk to promote health, fitness and fellowship in our faith community while providing support 
for missions and charities of the parish.  

Entry Fee: 

$25 per adult (over 18) individual, $15 per student (12 to 18), and $65 per family (members of 
immediate family only, please). Children under 12 run free with a paid individual or family entry. Paid 
entry fee includes a bib number, race shirt, post-race snack and other goodies.  Kids under 12 will 

receive a bib number and post-race snack, as well as can purchase a race shirt for $10 online.
Registration on race day will be $30 per individual and $80 per family, so please register early online!
Registrations prior to October 10th will be guaranteed a shirt. Entries after October 10th will receive 
shirts as available. Walkers and runners only, no pets. Strollers welcome. No bikes, scooters or 
skateboards.  

Race Course: 

The race will begin in the MQH parking lot entrance and will feature a route through the beautiful 
tree-lined neighborhood surrounding the church.   There will be 3 corrals: "Fast (8 minutes or less)", 
"Intermediate (8 minutes to 10 minutes)", and "Walkers/Strollers".  There will be one water spot at 
the 1.5 mile marker.  Course map and details to follow. 
Registration: 

Enter the following address into your browser to register: 

�������������	
��
������������!!!!You can also follow the links at!����������

����
 

Please note that online race pre-registration will be closing at noon on Thursday, October 

18th! Registration after this time must be done in person at the Parish Center, during 

packet pick-up on Friday, October 19th from 3-8 pm. 

Packets: 

Bib and t-shirt pickup will be held on Friday, October 19 from 3-8 pm at the Parish Center.  

Raceday: 

At the event, there will be an inflatable moon jump and music. After the race, plan to stay and enjoy 
fellowship, a recovery snack and water. We’ll also have a free raffle for prizes.  

Parking: 

Parking in the MQH lot on race day will be available for event volunteers only. If you are unable to 
walk to the event, limited parking will be available in the Emerson lot, at Berens Park, and on the 
streets of the surrounding neighborhood.  

Sponsorships 

Tax deductible sponsorship opportunities are available at two different levels. For $100, Silver level 
sponsors and will have their logo presented online at the registration page and on the FAQ given to 
every runner receiving a bib. Gold sponsors ($250 - $500) will enjoy all Silver level benefits, plus they 
will have the opportunity to set up a table and hang a banner or signs at the event. Also, Gold 
sponsors will have their logo presented on the race shirt given to all runners and volunteers.  Contact 
Jim Japczyk at 630-337-3273 or jjapczyk@aol.com for further information.!
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Sunday, September 16, 2012 
    8:30 AM     †   Eugene Los 

  10:30 AM    †   Michael and Shirley Masello 
  
Monday, September 17, 2012 
 8:30 AM †   Helen Colucci 

 
Tuesday, September 18, 2012 
 8:30 AM †  Patricia Timothy 
 

Wednesday, September 19, 2012  
    8:30 AM  †  Sharon Felau 

 
Thursday, September 20, 2012 
    8:30 AM  †  Noeleen Loresch 
 

Friday, September 21, 2012 
    8:30 AM     Communion Service 
 

Saturday, September 22, 2012 
    4:30  PM  †  Robert Lawlor Jr. 

  †  Elvera Rossiano 

 

Sunday, September 23, 2012 
    8:30 AM     †   Luise Doherty 

  10:30 AM    †   Lucille Rogers 
 

† indicates person is deceased 

Readings for the Week of September 16, 2012 
 
Sunday:   Is 50:5-9a/Jas 2:14-18/Mk 8:27-35 
Monday:   1 Cor 11:17-26, 33/Lk 7:1-10 
Tuesday:   1 Cor 12:12-14, 27-31a/Lk 7:11-17 
Wednesday:  1 Cor 12:31---13:13/Lk 7:31-35 
Thursday:   1 Cor 15:1-11/Lk 7:36-50 
Friday:   Eph 4:1-7, 11-13/Mt 9:9-13 
Saturday:   1 Cor 15:35-37, 42-49/Lk 8:4-15 
Next Sunday:  Wis 2:12, 17-20/Jas 3:16---4:3/Mk 9:30-37 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE  

         SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 22    SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2012 

 4:30 PM 8:30 AM 10:30 AM 

Presider Fr. Garbin Fr. Shea Fr. Shea 

Lector 
D. Novar 

A. Novar 
G. Dolesy M. McCall 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

G. Los (S) 

H. Todd (C) 

B. Eadon 

B. Lawlor 

J. DuPrey 

J. Vilim 

K. Diggins  

P. Mason (S) 

J. Eichorst (C) 

D. Bernstein 

G. Regan 

J. Unger 

K. Vicary  

K. Mueller (S) 

M. McCall (C) 

D. Justus 

G. Pstrzoch 

J. Spears 

J. Lindberg 

D. Styka 

R. Styka  

Altar Servers 
E. Zielinski 

M. Kerley 

M. McDonough 

C. Gornick 

K. Lewand 

S. Lewand 

J. Reginelli 

B. Hernandez 

C. Hernandez 

Prayer List 
 

Please pray for the sick of our Parish 
 

Sam Capello 

Gail Hagemann 

Virgie Miller 
Laya Porter 

Brenda Scanlon 
Dennis White 

 
 

Please call the Rectory to add a name to our Parish Prayer List. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your  
continued kindness and generosity. 

Collection Totals for: 
Sunday, September 9, 2012 

Adults $8,243.00 

Parish Pay $4,133.56 

Children $21.14 

Collection Total $12,397.70 

181 parishioner envelopes were used. 

138 parishioners - Parish Pay. 



KARA FLOORING CO.

Hardwood, Laminate & Ceramic Floors 
Ceramic Tub Surrounds & Backsplashes 

630-941-8412

Roberto’s Ristorante
& Pizzeria

 on Spring Road
PICK-UP OR DELIVERY ONLY

279-8474

483 Spring Rd., Elmhurst

ED THE PLUMBER 
ED THE CARPENTER

 
 
 

(630) 663-1444

Flor D. Loya-Costabile, D.D.S. 
Pediatric Dental Specialist 

District 205 Graduate

134 W. Vallette Street 

630-501-0046
www.loyakidsdental.comwww

This space available. 
For a price quote call

Jeff Hansen 
at 1-800-950-9952 Ext. 2683 
or email: jhansen@4LPi.com 

www.SeekAndFind.com

Tree Removal & Trimming
Commercial

Land Clearing
Emergency Storm Damage

Free Woodchips

(630) 834-3409
www.dawsonstreeservice.com

FREE ESTIMATES FULLY INSURED

 

LAW OFFICE OF  

JAMES B. MILLER

630-833-5367

110 E. Schiller St.  

Ste. 307  elmhurst

www.jamesbmillerlaw.com

Marie McCall 

Realtor & Parishioner 

(630) 567-3797 

mariemccall@comcast.net 

www.mariemccall.com

COMMERCIAL 

INDUSTRIAL 

RESIDENTIAL

FREE 
ESTIMATES

Joseph Fese, President
Master 

Installers

CEKAZ 
CONSTRUCTION CORP.

Specializing in Window Installation 

Free Estimates
  
583 W. Armitage Chris: (773) 294-8252 
Elmhurst, IL 60126 Fax: (630) 782-9354

 

DOES YOUR BUSINESS
TAKE CREDIT CARDS?

Would you like to SAVE 10-20% on 

your fees? Ask me about our “Save you 

money or pay you $500.00* guarantee” 

*Terms & conditions apply

Call Jeff Hansen at

1-800-950-9952 Ext. 2683
or E-mail: jhansen@4LPi.com 

www.SeekAndFind.com 

GREG  

SHILAKIS

Call Me For All Your Insurance Needs!

630-595-8960

 MEHTA MOTORS MY CAR WASH 
 Domestic & Foreign Complete Full Service Car Wash 
 Automotive Repairs and Detail Center 
 630-279-0566 630-279-9200

463-459 Spring Road, Elmhurst, IL 60126
Arthur B. Ahlgrim  Scott A. Ahlgrim

Four Generations of  

Family Dedication

567 SOUTH SPRING ROAD  
ELMHURST, IL  60126-3859

(630) 834-3515 
www.ahlgrim.com

MAPLE TREE 
PANCAKE HOUSE 
& RESTAURANT

GREAT 
FOOD

Open Daily 
5AM-3PM

671 W. North Av.
Elmhurst

630-516-1295

630-663-1444

 

172 Addison Ave., Elmhurst

630-530-0777

Visit 2nd Location at

314 St. Charles Rd., Villa Park

630-832-8479

PEDERSEN - RYBERG MORTUARY
435 N. York, Elmhurst, IL 60126 Phone: 630/834-1133

              A. R. Price        Robert G. Chapelle        Walter D. Kozlow        Cheryl Woods 
       1923-2010   www.pedersenryberg.com

 

Owned & Operated by the  

Gibbons Family 

Since 1935

134 South York Road, Elmhurst, Illinois 60126-3498

Fax (630) 832-3719

www.gibbonsfuneralhome.com

NOTRE DAME FAMILY CENTER
REV. JAMES N. WATZKE, PH.D

1 S 376 Summit, Oak Bk. Ter.
 (630) 691-1114

WEST AUTOMOTIVE SERVICES, INC.

  

265 N. West Ave.   Elmhurst
832-3923
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APOLLO ELECTRIC
Call John Colianne at (630) 709-1620

Residential & Commercial 
All Electrical Services

http://www.apollotechnicaldesign.com


